






























































Sharon Bregante-Candau 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Trisha Player • 

Wednesday, November 10, 2021 2:50 PM 

Sharon Bregante-Candau 

Trisha Player : Resignation 

I hereby resign from my position as a Planning Commissioner. 

It has been a pleasure to be a part of City of Yamhill planning committee. I find myself not enjoying the social 

distancing aspects we are forced to conform to. As well as a few months ago, I was left to wonder how 2 

members of the planning committee and the fire chief resolved an issue regarding reader boards without the 

board input. 

Thank you and well wishes, 

Trisha Player 
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